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          MVCC front office 
Christina Verissimo, Treasurer 
(209) 918-0388 
crstna_vrsmo@yahoo.com  

John Verissimo, Secretary   
(209) 918-0488 
istanbull@sbcglobal.net  

Dear Fellow MVCC Members, 
 
We would like to thank everyone who came to see us at Tower Park with their dues, new memberships, 
and any issues you may have had with receiving your newsletter, your patience was greatly appreciated. 
We are currently correcting newsletter mailings from those who have contacted us.  
 
Please feel free to email or call us at:  
 
John Verissimo -Secretary 
istanbull@sbcglobal.net 
(209) 918-0488 
 
Christina Verissimo -Treasurer 
crstna_vrsmo@yahoo.com 
(209) 918-0388 
 
If you are currently having issues with receiving your MVCC Newsletter, or need to update the address 
for your mailing.  
 
We are doing our best to keep you in touch with MVCC News. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
John & Christina Verissimo 
MVCC Secretary & Treasurer 



 

 Visit our website: www.mvccnews.net                                                                                                                                                                  3 

               At the front    

 Dave Ball, MVCC President  
(408) 805-0065 
vought@msn.com 

Hi Everyone, As I write this, it’s overcast and cloudy, and it looks like fall is here.  The maples in my yard 
are turning red and dropping their leaves, and the days are definitely getting shorter, so it is of course getting 
dark earlier everyday now. Soon daylight savings will fall back an hour, and it will be dark at 5pm every day. 
I wonder who I need to see to get some extra painting time on my military vehicles after 5pm in the winter! 
I have been saving daylight for over 50 years.  
The end of summer for me is always a time when I take stock of all the projects that line my yard like a  
Division motor pool with one mechanic. Sometime change is out of your control like the seasons, it comes 
and goes sometimes without warning. 
By now everyone has heard that a large corporation known as Jellystone has bought Tower Park.  
What you may not know is that after several meetings with the new management team and then inviting Paul 
the new General Manager to the MVCC board meeting at Tower Park, it looks like that due to the many 
changes they have planned, it is no longer a suitable place for the MVCC to hold our annual Spring  
Swapmeet. Many of these changes will downsize the sites available by 75. It will also change the park in 
some ways that make it hard for the MVCC to accommodate our type of swapmeet. The two main reasons 
are loss of sites and restricted vehicle use and parking.  
You may also have heard that the MVCC is talking with the KOA in Petaluma.  This is also true.  
Even before the convention started, a few others and I started searching for a large campground that could 
accommodate a few hundred RVs and tents. As you can imagine, this is a daunting task when you include the 
need to allow us to bring Military Vehicles of all sizes wheeled, tracked, rotary wing, and watercraft and 
many other options such as trailer parking and local attractions for road trips. 
I visited several parks in the area south of Sacramento and north of Fresno bounded by the ocean to the west 
and Sierras to the east and only found two viable options. One was the Alameda County Fairgrounds in 
Pleasanton, where we held the convention and the KOA in Petaluma. The Fairgrounds lost out for several 
reasons, a few being the added cost for using fairground’s employees, trailer and visitor parking costs that 
would be mandatory, and separation.  We would be scattered throughout the RV parks with full hookups and 
the dry camp tent areas. Pleasanton offers the largest layout but has little else to offer as it is surrounded by 
crowded freeways. Not to say that someday we won’t end up having at least one of our annual swap meets at 
a fairground just to accommodate the size of our group, both business and regular members, and our visitors. 
It would not be too difficult for our group to host our own convention.  In a way, we do every April and next 
year, we will have done it for forty years straight. 
So with that said, you will find some more info on Petaluma in this issue. It is late, and I am sorry for that. I 
have been very busy.  I try very hard to get the newsletter out monthly but with all that’s been going on this 
one is late, and I am sorry for that. 
Dave 
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       Upcoming Events 
April 18-23 2017 Spring Meet  Petaluma KOA. 
No vendor fee except camping fee.  
Contact: MVCC Wagon Master  Jo-Ann Lesser; 
(408) 238- 8277 mamalesser@yahoo.com      

September 20-25, 2016 Camp Delta Fall Meet 
Second largest annual MV gathering and swap meet 
in the West. Location TBD 

If you have any questions or have information regarding a meet or activity in your area, contact your regional vice 
president or any of the officers to let them know. Be sure to visit our website for any last minute activities or changes 
to activities/events. Please submit information regarding upcoming activities to the newsletter editor at least two 
months before the scheduled event. All articles must be submitted to the newsletter editor by the 15th of each month. 
MVCC News Editor Dave Ball vought@msn.com                                                         www.mvccnews.net 

November 11, 2016 Petaluma Veterans Day  
Parade and Fly Over Petaluma POC:  Scott Rohrs  
recon3rdid@yahoo.com 

October 12th-16th 2016: CAMP GRIDLEY  at 
the Butte County Fairgrounds, 199 E. Hazel St. 
Gridley, California. Hosted by the NORTHERN 
RECON GROUP.: www.northernrecongroup.org or 
contact: Bill Campbell (530) 518-1353,    
nrg-news@comcast.net    

November 11, 2016 South Bay Veterans Day  
Parade San Jose. POC Kim Sievert 408-253-9469 
vaudevillian@msn.com  

November 11, 12 and 13 2016.   
The San Ramon Valley Veterans Memorial Building 
team will be holding another open house and Do-It-
Yourself-Museum. We will have the Museum open 
and once again will have the large auditorium filled 
with militaria from all eras, both from our collection 
and temporary displays of items from the area  
residents.  The address is 400 Hartz Avenue,  
Danville, CA. The overall theme will be the Korean 
War but anything of military/veterans interest is 
most welcome.  We would greatly appreciate the 
owners of military vehicles to participate and display 
their vehicles and equipment as in past years. 
Point of contact for this event is Tim Sammons,  
timsamm@gmail.com  925 830-9474 

November 11, 2016 Major  Ty Sorci needs some 
Vietnam era vehicles for Vets to ride in for this 
year’s upcoming veteran’s day parade in the City of 
Elk Grove California. Contact: Major Ty Sorci 
External Affairs Liaison Elk Grove, CA 95758 
www.elkgrovecity.org Office:  916-683-7111 

March 19, 2017 San Jose Militar ia show and sale. 
Naperdak Hall 770 Montague expwy. San Jose. 
9am to 3pm $7.00 admission or $15.00 admission at 
7:30am for earlybird. 
Contact: Military Annex 408-275-9730 Pete 
Email: militaryannex@yahoo.com 

November 11, 2016  Folsom Veterans Day Parade  
Committee would like to invite you to participate in 
the 16th Annual Folsom Veterans Day Parade on 
Friday. POC: Ted  Ocampo tocampo@folsom.ca.us  

November 10, 2016 El Dorado Hills Senior   
Center Veterans Day Commemoration.  
990 Lassen Lane, El Dorado Hills.  
POC: Dave Porter dnporter56@comcast.net   
530-677-5115 

November 5, 2016. 1:30 - 4pm. Old Sacramento. 
Nancy and Dave Porter have reserved space on the 
1850's-style Tall Ship, Hawaiian Chieftain, POC: 
Nancy Porter at 530-391-5650  
Nancy@ForkInTheRoadTravel  

November 11, 2016 General Patton Memorial  
Museum Veterans day Ceremony. 
30 miles east of Indio on highway 10 exit 173. 
 Chiriaco Summit POC 760-227-3483 

November 12& 13, 2016  Goodguys 27th Autumn  
Get-Together. Alameda County Fairgrounds  
4501 Pleasanton Ave, Pleasanton, Ca 94566 
Bernal at Highway 580.  925-426-7600 
8am to 4pm both days last swapmeet of the year. 

mailto:mamalesser@yahoo.com
mailto:nrg-news@comcast.net
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                    MVCC Editor Dave Ball 
         (408) 805-0065       vought@msn.com  
Please submit all contributions for publication in 
the newsletter by email to the editor by the 15 of 
the month.  

       Webmaster Sean Nichols 
       Jetnoise400@hotmail.com 
        www.mvccnews.net 
        (775)-424-3813  

           MVCC News STAFF 

Don Gomes’s restored Ford GTBS,  (notice the single rear wheels). Don restored this in a matter of a cou-
ple of months to get it ready for the Convention. He did an awesome job collecting the many parts needed, 
tearing the Burma down, and then sandblasting and getting it all painted and back together.  He put the  
finishing touches on it and worked out the bugs to get it to the Show. He really deserves a Job Well Done.   
Great Job Don!                                                                                                  John Verissimo   

mailto:vought@msn.com
mailto:Jetnoise400@hotmail.com
http://www.mvccnews.net
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    MVCC Business Members 



 

 Visit our website: www.mvccnews.net                                                                                                                                                                  8 

             Mvcc staff 

Scott Rohrs, North. Bay West VP  
Divisions  707 & 415 west 
415-259-8177 
recon3rdid@yahoo.com  

Hi All, 
We had a great time at the MVPA Convention in 
Pleasanton.  Bought a few goodies including an 
original shovel for the ’45 Willys ambulance jeep 
and a nice USMC gas can for one of my other Ma-
rine Corps vehicles.  If you missed it, you missed a 
great showing of lots of really nice vehicles, includ-
ing some very rare examples not usually seen at our 
meets.  September Tower Park meet is coming up 
next week, as I write this.  I’m planning on doing a 
mini-display (one jeep instead of two) repeat of 
what I put together for the Convention, in case any 
of you missed it or would like to take a closer look 
at the “Pacific Island Beachhead Aid Station”.  I’ll 
be available most of the time from Wednesday 
through Saturday if you want to stop by Space 392 
and chat.   
 
Other upcoming events in our area include: 
Camp Gridley at the Butte County Fairgrounds Oc-
tober 12-16, always a good time with plenty to see 
and do.   
Capital Airshow at Mather Field on October 1-2 
featuring the Blue Angles this year.  We’re doing a 
military vehicle display with folks from the Vintage 
Foothill Jeep Group. 
Auburn Airshow is October 8 at the Auburn airport 
with another MV display. 
Several parades and display events are planned for 
November 11 at places like Auburn, Marysville, 
Oroville and Sacramento.  Pick one and drive you 
MV in a parade! 
 
Dave 

Dave Porter, Northern Region VP   
Divisions 530 & 916 
dnporter56@comcast.net 
530-677-5115 

Hello North Bay West and beyond, 
 Well, I think that I can honestly say that I still have a 
bit of a National Convention hang over! Despite the 
thousand of miles I have logged before and since, 
fighting this year’s wildfires. I am very proud of our 
club and all of our volunteers who took ownership on 
putting on a great show! I will start with the members 
who brought vehicles for display. What a great diverse 
collection of vehicles we had at the show! The Tanks, 
Dodges, Halftracks, Command Cars, Motorcycles, and 
of course our beloved Jeeps! I especially want to thank 
all of our members that brought out the canvas and 
display items to make Camp Grizzly a great success!  
It was a great camp and I got incredible feedback from 
all the folks that came through the camp to check it 
out. People from all over the country and all over the 
world! I received feedback from many regulars at the 
national convention level and they all said that they 
don’t get to see living history displays like we put on 
at our show. A very memorable moment for me was 
when I was able to load the Ol’ GPW into the landing 
craft. What a experience for me! I will hold that as one 
of the highlights of the convention! I was very proud 
of the show and our members who made it happen! 
 I have always said that we have a great club and I am 
always promoting it with those collectors who are not 
a part of it. Recruiting is all of our responsibility. That 
brings me to another subject, and that is Camp Delta. 
Whatever happens with Camp Delta we all need to be 
on the look out for a possible venue for our meets. I 
know that we travel throughout the state and there has 
to be something out there that can meet the needs of 
this great organization. So, with that being said. I task 
our membership to contact your VP’s when you think 
you might have the spot! Remember we are looking 
for a camp that can accommodate 350+ spots, dry 
camping and hook ups, somewhere we can exercise 
our equipment, and somewhere in a central location of 
the north state. Those are some of the criteria that we 
require. I believe that we can find that! I feel that we 
are a huge draw for any venue and we should be treat-
ed that way.  
Out in front, 
Scott Rohrs 
North Bay West VP 
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Sonny Hanson, No. Bay, East VP  
(707) 552-6918 Div. 707,415 
sonnyhanson@comcast.net 

Good morning to everyone in the North Bay and 
beyond. It’s Monday morning and I have rejuve-
nated from the week at “Yogi Bear’s  
Jellystone Park, Tower Park.” The weather was 
nice with a small amount of sprinkles and some 
wind. Typical fall Delta weather. The turnout 
was a little light probably because of the  
convention but still a good size group for Fall. I 
got a bucket full of parts for my Jeep and a lot of 
other good stuff. Everyone had fun doing what 
he or she liked to do, driving around and looking 
at the stuff members brought to swap or sell. All 
the new rules were waved for us. We got our full 
refund back for reservations made in advance for 
the April 2017 Tower Park swapmeet. We may 
have a new place to go in April 2017.  Fly your 
flag on Oct.10 and Nov.11 with pride and have a 
safe Veterans Day.  
Sonny Hanson Your MVCC  
North Bay VP east 
Working hard for you! 
From my non-mobile command center  

             Mvcc staff 
Kim Sievert, South Bay VP  
(408) 253-9469 
 vaudevillian@msn.com 
Divisions 408, 669 North 650 

East Bay VP  Mike Rinehart 
Divisions 510, 925  510-522-6440  
michaelwrinehart@sbcglobal.net  

Jack Valenti, Central Coast VP   
Divisions 831, 805 408 south 
LRDG@PRODIGY.NET 

 

Hello Southbay here is the latest poop on the San Jose 
Vets Day parade location and the meet up/jump off 
point. 
Any questions call me. Number above. 
 
San Jose’s Veteran’s Day Parade on November 11th 
2016, NEW LOCATIONS (for this year only) for the 
areas for MARSHALLING for their parades  
participants  
Per the United Veterans Council of Santa Clara  
County, the tentative NEW LOCATION for this year 
is ….  Floats/Large Vehicles – Almaden Boulevard – 
North Bound lane, between W. Santa Clara Street and 
Park Avenue with overflow on W. San Fernando 
Street between Almaden Boulevard and Highway 
87 overpass.  Per UVCSCC “They will send  
information of the check-in and possibly traffic  
management suggestions from the City of San Jose on 
how to enter the downtown area out via email.” I will 
post any updates, that I get, on the G503 Forum in the 
MVCC section. OR You can send me an Email  
requesting any San Jose Veteran’s Parade updates to 
vaudevillian@msn.com and I will CC any information 
I get on the Parade and any information for a post  
parade “Santana Row” raid.  
Additionally, from the United Veterans Council of 
Santa Clara County IS A WARNING “What we know 
for sure is we need to have you get the word out to all 
of your participating members to approach downtown 
from the North, East or South and avoid West Santa 
Clara Street, West of Highway 87 entirely. The reason 
is that the SAP Pavilion has sold some 14,000 tickets 
to a four-day event for 4 straight days including  
Veteran's Day which falls on Friday this year”. Web 
site http://www.uvcscc.org/  
 
Kim 

mailto:sonnyhanson@comcast.net
mailto:vaudevillian@msn.com
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Hello Fellow Military Vehicle Collectors and Restorers 
The September meet has come and gone. Jelly Stone Park is now in charge of what  used to be “Tower 
Park.” For those that don’t know, Jelly Stone Park will be making many changes to their park. It will be a 
family oriented water park. When all is said and done there will be many less hook ups and spots for camp-
ing as well as other things that will be changing. When all is said and done it will not accommodate our 
April Meet, that is definitely a given. It appears that we may have had some luck in finding a new place that 
might be accommodate us. Our Club President and JoAnn Lesser are working on the new location for the 
April Meet. Remember Patients is a Virtue. In the Past the Club has moved from Pismo, to Patterson to Wa-
terford to Lodi and now Possibly Petaluma. I’ve noticed that each time it moved it got bigger and better. 
When a door closes a door opens. 
 
Events: 
November 5th : Los Banos Veterans Day Parade, in Los Banos Ca. line up downtown at 9AM, parade starts 
at 11AM.  This parade has been growing every year. Last year there were 16 military vehicles, hope to have 
more this year. POC is Don Gomes 
November 11th : Gustine Veterans Day Parade, in Gustine, Ca. line up downtown at 9:30AM. Parade starts 
at 11AM. This parade gets about 10 military vehicles.  POC is Don Gomes  (209)765-1273 
November 11th : Turlock Veterans Day Golf Tournament at the Turlock Golf Course in Turlock, Ca. NEED 
military vehicles. 9AM to 4PM, vehicles will be on static display. This is a fundraiser for wounded soldiers. 
POC is Lee Smith (209)988-8832 
November 11th : Modesto Veterans Day Parade and Dedication of the New Veterans Hall. In Modesto, Ca. 
POC is Don Gomes. 
November 12th : Gustine Airport Fly In, 9AM to 3PM, in Gustine, Ca. military vehicles and classic cars 
needed. POC is Don Gomes. Free Entry for vehicles. 
 
2016 MVPA Convention: 
GREAT Convention! I hope everyone had as good a time as I did. Tons of Work, Tons of Preparation, Tons 
of Good Times! Made new friends, made new contacts, shared stories of restorations. Learned new things 
about our hobby. I REALLY want to Thank EVERYONE that helped get my 1943 Burma Jeep GTBS and 
bomb trailers ready for the convention to be displayed. It took 9 months to get it in the condition it was in at 
the Convention. Both Family and Friends helped make it happen, I really want to Thank them for their 
hours of hard work and their patients. And I want to Thank John Verissimo for not letting me quit or give 
up, his reverse psychology worked. One of the things that stood out to me was the Landing Craft, that was 
really neat  to see in operation… Everyone in the red staff shirts did an Outstanding Job at the convention.  
 
I did not make it to the Troop Train because of working at the convention but I heard it was a Great Suc-
cess!  
I want to thank all the military vehicles that came to the Newman Fall Festival, we had 8 vehicles that came 
to the parade. It was an honor for us to be up front with the local VFW as always.  
If you have an event or need something please feel free to call or email me. 
 
Keeping History Alive 
Don Gomes 
MVCC VP Central Valley 
caddymanwestside@yahoo.com 
(209)765-1273 

Don Gomes, Central Valley VP  
Divisions 209,559,661,760 
(209)765-1273 
caddymanwestside@yahoo.com  

             Mvcc staff 
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 Military Vehicles seen at the convention Top Left:  John Werner's 1953 Dodge M37  
Top Right:  Janine McCluskey's Dodge M43  
Bottom: Louis DiDonato’s 1943 Clarke Airborne Tractor                              John Verissimo 
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Petaluma KOA  April 18-23 2016                                                                          Dave Ball 
Above is the Map of the Petaluma KOA Campground which you can find at www.Petalumakoa.com. You 
can also go to google Earth and see the actual campground in color  but remember the satellite view you see 
is at least a year old. This map shows the whole park and the types of sites available to us. The MVCC has 
available the whole park except rows A,B, C, D, E, and F. I have negotiated the rates for the sites and JoAnn 
Lesser (408-238-8277) who is the Wagon Master for this event is now calling MVCC members to ask you 
what type of site you prefer and the type of camping you do i.e., tent or RV. There are many different types 
of sites and ways to save some money on those sites. I would like to encourage everyone to double up with 
friends as that is the best way to save money. Most of the RV sites are twice the size of Tower Park. There 
are lots of dry camping  areas that a small RV can use, and KOA has a pump truck and will pump out RVs 
twice for free. If we use the space wisely we can accommodate more campers than Tower Park.. 
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On this page are  Three armored vehicles seen at the convention they belong to Joe Garbarino and can be 
seen at Joe’s WW2 museum. The Tanks were Transported to the convention by Team Ghilotti. 
Last month in issue 8 I mistakenly said Gary Ghilotti and in fact Team Ghilotti is owned by Glen Ghilotti. 
Sorry for the mistake. Top: Sherman M4A3E8, Bottom left: M19 Bottom right M22 Locust    Ed.  
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Seen at the convention, Top: Jerry Grochowski’s 1942 M3A1 Diamond T  Halftrack Bottom: Tom Gunther’s Autocar M2A1 Ed. 
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Upper left : USMC Slat Grill Ambulance Upper right: 1944 International M5H6 Cargo trucks moving by 
rail.     USMC 
 
Bottom :  Dodge Command Car seen at Tower Park 9-2016           Craig Clifton 
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Top: Dave Porter’s  1943 Ford GPW Holden USMC front line ambulance at the convention.  
Bottom:  1 1/2 ton Chevy after returning to convention from the troop train ride.                     Dave Porter 
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Classified Ads are free for military vehicle related items and kit for MVCC members. Your ad will run for three issues.  

Your editor will only except ads in writing. Please submit your ad by email: vought@msn.com or by post to: MVCC Editor: 
18549 Paseo Tierra St. Saratoga Ca. 95070. Please print clearly and include contact info and price. Please submit ads by the 15th of 
the month. If you want to make changes to your ad including extending or cancelling your ad, you must notify your editor in  
writing. The MVCC is not responsible for omission's or Incorrect wording and or spelling. The MVCC reserves the right to edit ad 
copy for space. Please send payment for paid ads to: LK Viola, Email:  sec-treasurer@mvccnews.net  

Ad prices: full page $45  Half page $35  Quarter Page  $20   Business Card $5 per issue 

            CLASSIFIEDS 
              FOR SALE  

For Sale: MB/GPW or iginal fuel tank. Has gone 
through the Gas Tank Renu process. $325 obo    
Matt (408)398-0036 or msira36@aol.com    11-16 

For Sale: 1968 Kaiser  M715 Has had a Chevy V8 
installed using Novak's kit. Also duel pot Master 
Cylinder. Has hardtop. Original paint and markings 
from 725 25 MT Truck is rot free, runs and stops. 
Registered and insured. $5500 obo. 
Call Dave 408-805-0065 for more info      12-16 

For Sale: 1954 M38A1 Jeep in excellent rust fr ee 
operating condition. Starts and runs well, 
 no damage, nothing missing. $11,500 OBO 
Has been in the MVCC since Patterson days. 
Pictures issue 6 Call Alan for more info. 
(559)659-2717                                    10-16 

              FOR SALE  

For Sale: Bantam T-3 Trailer 
Complete with combat rims, Swiss lunette, 
landing leg, safety chains, hand brake and weebee 
webbing canvas cover. DOD 11/21/44 
Located in Folsom, CA  
contact Dennis 916 221-2828. $2850 OBO   10-16 

For Sale: Three Jeeps and one Trailer . 
1942 Ford GPW Scr ipt #11,254-Willys engine (not 
running) MB Parts substituted for Ford Script  
Replacement rear panel included all running gear.  
1944 Ford GPW #239,999 Less Engine,  
Transmission/Transfer case. Replacement for Driv-
er’s side panel included. MB Front Seats, Radiator,  
Rolling chassis. 
1945 Willys MB #443,328 Body Tub Removed 
From Frame. Not Running. Complete Running Gear,  
Fenders, Hood, Windshield, Seats, Radiator. Etc. 
WW2 Bantam T-3 Trailer  #72,031 Needs Floor , 
Rear Panel and Miscellaneous Hardware. 
Prefer to sell as one lot $10,200 
Contact John (510) 821-0355      10-16 

 For Sale: 4 post car  lift for  your  back yard or  
garage. Pro rated, 4 post, name Universal lift. Bench 
Co. Was in a transmission shop working. Can deliver 
50 miles from Alameda Ca. will need fork lift or 3-4 
strong guys. Call Skip 510-522-2244 or 316-3130 
Send me your offers. 1st. $1,500.00 takes it. On my 
trailer ready to be  
delivered.                                                  11-16 

For Sale: Radio set for  Jeep or  M ser ies  
Military vehicle. In very good cond. 3 part standard 
radio set w/ mounting bracket from the Korea era  
24 volt. Contact Sieg 510-522-2244 or email 
northlandskip@hotmail.com Eves best. $475.00 Can 
deliver fall Tower Park or u pick-up. Alameda 11-16 

For sale: 1944 Willys MB Jeep and MBT Trail-
er.  DoD: 7 December 1944 (Historic date!)  Restored 
in 1990s, overhauled in 2014.  Only 15 miles since 
overhaul. This Jeep is complete as would be issued in 
1944.  85% original parts.  Has original data plates. 
Runs and drives fine.  Zero rust and has always been 
garaged. Original  grease gun, oil can, gas can, tire 
pump, crank, brass fire extinguisher. 
Complete with NOS SCR 510/610 Radio, original 
mount, antennas and all accessories.   
Original M31C Pedestal Mount, NOS windshield  
rifle rack, tool kit, 1st Aid Kit with WWII contents, 
chains, all canvas, spare parts kit, manuals, Jeep 
books, Exc. ND type tires, Officer Bedrolls, packs, 
WWII map case, binoculars with case, replica 
M1919A4 MG (original barrel and barrel jacket)  
ammo boxes, belt, pintle and more. 
Trailer is VG condition with all original parts (replica 
data plate) and WWII water can, gas cans, storage 
container and more. Only trailer has combat 
wheels.   Ready for display or reenactments. 
$18,000. Ken   (530) 268-3539,   
E-Mail: Ken1945@onemain.com     12-16 
See picture bottom page 19. 
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        WANTED ITEMS  

            CLASSIFIEDS 

Wanted:  For  WWII WC51/52, or  vehicles that 
interchange.  Need inner and/or outer Windshield 
Frames, Tailgate and hinges, one Hood Latch.  Al-
so need the Bed Wood, one or two good pieces so I 
can make new ones. Or the Plans for making new 
ones if you happen to have them.  Also need the 
steel bed strips. 
Matt (408) 398-0036 or msira36@aol.com  11-16 

              FOR SALE  

For Sale: Dodge M56-B/WW-T245 Navy  
Maintenance Truck. 
This truck has never been registered but it comes with 
the Certificate of release from the US government dat-
ed March 1986, so it can be registered. 
Some parts were removed that I have been replacing 
over the years that I have owned it, but I don’t have 
the time to finish it up. I have most of the missing 
parts that can be put back on the truck to make it com-
plete. I need to down size and this truck plus a couple 
of other trucks need to find new homes. I was told that 
it was running when it was parked, but I have not tried 
to get it running. The generator/welder has been re-
moved from inside the body, but the control panel and 
wiring are still on the truck. The two lower back side 
storage compartment doors are missing from the body 
and the roof has some damage. Some surface rust but 
no rusted through holes and the body is straight and in 
good shape. The distributor has been replaced with a 
civilian unit and the generator has been replaced with a 
24 volt alternator. All of the front lights that are miss-
ing need to be removed from an M37 parts truck that I 
have too. Please review the pictures and let me know if 
you have any questions. The truck is located just south 
of the San Jose City limits near Lake Calero. 
I am asking $2,750.00 for the truck. You can contact 
me at 1-(408) 268-2770, or rjheim38@comcast.net. I 
am in and out all day long so, e-mail works the best 
and I check for new e-mail regularly throughout the 
day. Picture Below 10-16 

Wanted: Front axle suspension, covered spr ings 
for WC Dodge 1/2 ton ambulance.   
The springs are covered with sheet metal.   
Call or e-mail Greg Lampman 805-756-5182 or 
glampman@calpoly.edu                       11-16 

For sale: Dodge 1/2 ton par ts: Complete  
transmission, rear axle shafts, third member 4:89, New 
Master Cylinder, Wheel cylinders, 16 inch wheels and 
rings, Steering gear and column, Door parts for closed 
cab, 6volt horn, Etc.. All reasonably priced. 
Tom Lamar: 408-296-7677                    12-16 

Wanted: Dodge brake drums, Budd, par t num-
ber 45406. These brake drums fit 3/4 ton Dodge 
WC, Flat fender Power Wagon and Dodge M37.  
14.185 Max I.D.. Tom Lamar 408-296-7677  
12-16 

Ken’s MB, For Sale,  see ad bottom right Page 18. 
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Newman Fall Festival  GTBS and two M2 Bomb trailers. Dodge Half ton Command Car and two Ford GPW Jeeps  Don Gomes 
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